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Notice 

Teddington Road Closure 

17th to 25th of June 2024 
 

 

Following initial alerts received last week on the Teddington & Alstone Facebook Group, 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/tandavh, following is a copy of the response from 

Gloucestershire Highways relating to our queries about the planned total road closure in 

Teddington between the 17th and 25th of June 2024.  For further updates please continue 

to check the Facebook site, and please share with neighbours if they are not Facebook users. 

 

From Gloucestershire Highways 

“Good morning Mr Carter, 

Thank you for your recent communication (regarding the total closure of the highway in 

Teddington 17-25 June 2024). 

The drawing extract below shows the location of the trench required by National Grid 

highlighted in pink, there is also a road crossing required at the South-Eastern tip – it is 

located pretty much in the centre line of the Carriageway and will be 50m in length so any 

vehicular access is not going to be possible unfortunately. 

This has been discussed with National Grid previous to your enquiry, as our School Transport 

team were also requesting access to serve the village, the comments below are from the 

project manager at NGED. 

Unfortunately the road is not wide enough to undertake this work safety with buses being 

permitted to pass. 

There is also the problem of the local residents, some of which will be given space to park 

their vehicles on the road as we block their drives. There is no guarantee that they will be 

available to move their vehicles at the requested times of the day. 

I trust that these details are of assistance to you, but if you require anything further then 

please let me know.” 
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Gloucestershire Highways Ref: https://one.network/?GB138739970 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Given this closure will create a significant level of inconvenience, can you please 

ensure you are prepared for this work being undertaken.  This includes properties 

whose drives will be blocked and where the parking of vehicles off your drives for the 

duration of the work will be required. 

 

Please contact me if any queries. 

 

 

Tim 

 

Tim Carter 

Teddington & Alstone Parish Council 

 

Tel: +44 7973 493874 

Mail: tim.carter@teddington-and-alstone-parish-council.org.uk 


